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A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

 

July 14th 2023 

Dear parents and carers,  
 
 
Camberwell Carnival 
Thanks to all of you who made it to our Carnival today. It was great to see so many 
of you.  
 
 
Parent / carer and teacher meetings 
Thank you all for your positive feedback at the meetings with teachers. If you still 
need to make a time, do let the office know.  

 

End of term 
The last day of school is Thursday July 20th. The school day will finish at the usual 
time.  

 
New classes 
We are already getting ready for September and will be sending home class signs 
with your child to show you their new class and teacher.  
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
 
Best Wishes, 

 
 
 

Steph Lea 
Executive Headteacher 


